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Happy Holidays!
Happy Holidays from Helping Hands Humane Society! We are so grateful that you choose

to volunteer with us and wish everyone and a happy new year!



Upcoming Events

Staff/Volunteer 
Game Night!

On Tuesday, January 11th from 6-8
pm Café Quetzal will be hosting an
HHHS Staff and Volunteer Game
night. If you want to try some new

coffee, meet some new staff or
volunteers, or just want to play some

games, come and join us!

www.hhhstopeka.org
We have recently made some changes to

our HHHS website, specifically in the
volunteering section. We decided that we
wanted to make a homepage for current
volunteers to be able to access recent

updates, training materials, and Vic Net. It
also has a place to update your

information and to submit digital concern
forms. This is all now located under the

Volunteering Homepage tab. It is a
password-protected area to keep solely

for volunteer use. The password to get in
is Volunteer2021, and then you will be
able to access all materials relating to

volunteering. 

Password: Volunteer2021
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692 Hours692 Hours
Thank you to everyone who dontated their time and energy this month, we could not do this with out you!

Hi, volunteers! If you haven't met me yet, I am the
Communications Coordinator for HHHS. In a
nutshell, it is my job to communicate to our

community all of the wonderful things we do for
animals and how they can help. Individual stories

can be a very powerful tool to engage our audience
and get them invested in our mission, so please
send me pictures, videos, and stories you have

about the animals you work with as a volunteer. I
will try to incorporate as many as I can in our social

media posts, newsletters, and videos for events
throughout the year.

HHHS Staff

Emi Griess:
 Communications Coordinator

Thank you! 
Emi Griess

Think We Missed
Something!!!

This newsletter is meant to be for
volunteers, so if you feel that we
missed the mark, left something

out, or if there are any other ideas,
let us know!!



Please forward all your ideas, 

 comments, or opinions to Shelby
Reich.

Shelbyr@hhhstopeka.org
Or message on Facebook


